
 

18th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent and student        
 

A Level Results Day Arrangements: Thursday 17th August 
                                                                                                                                                                                  
Results Day is an opportunity to celebrate each student’s achievements and we are excited to share in the 
students’ successes. We are also conscious that the day can also cause anxieties for some. We want to support 
every student as best we can, both in celebrating their results and any individual support they may need.  
 
We ask that you read the following information carefully. 
 
Results will be issued in the Chapel from 8.30am. To minimise the number of people in the building, we are 
asking that parents do not come into the school unless you are picking up your son/daughter’s results.   
 
Students should enter via the Chapel gate and make their way to the Chapel entrance.  
 
Inside the Chapel, staff will be on hand to issue the students with their results. Once students have collected 
their results, they can leave the Chapel, however staff are available to provide support, advice and guidance if 
required.  
 
I am aware that some students may still have books to return. If students have any resources that they need to 
return to school then they can bring them in on Results Day and leave them in the Chapel.  
 
If students cannot attend results day, they need to email exams@bluecoatschool.org.uk either with the name of the 
person who can collect the results on their behalf or give a contact email so that Mrs Finn can email their results, but 
this may not be until later on in the day. This email MUST belong to the student.  
 
Further help and guidance needed? 
Students can seek guidance about their next steps in the Sixth Form Common Room and devices will be able to 
access UCAS and clearing. Blue Coat staff and an independent careers adviser will also be available to support 
students with any queries or questions that they may have.       
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me: s.orourke@bluecoatschool.org.uk 
  
We look forward to celebrating with our Year 13 students on Thursday 17th August. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs O’Rourke 
Deputy Headteacher  
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